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Dr. Mark Hanna became the new Chair for the School of Accounting & Financial Services on

June 1, 2020. Mark has extensive postsecondary experience with more than 14 years in the

college sector and has held various roles such as faculty, director of continuing education

and associate dean of business at Humber College.

Mark has a Bachelor of Arts from University of Toronto, Bachelor and Master of Laws from

Osgoode Hall Law School and a PhD in Higher Education (Community College Leadership)

from University of Toronto’s Ontario Institute for Studies in Education. Mark’s legal practice

focused on intellectual property as well as entertainment law, particularly serving Toronto’s

local independent music industry. Mark’s legal background has provided him with knowledge

and expertise in working with regulatory bodies and intellectual property issues.

Mark believes strongly in the principles of service leadership and puts a high value on

collaboration and communication. Mark is an innovative leader who is focused on student

success combined with strong engagement and support for faculty and staff.

Mark is a father of three children with two puppies. Outside of work, he enjoys singing and

playing guitar, stand up comedy and spending time with family and friends.
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